
Annual Chapter Report Outline 

Please complete your Annual Chapter Report and submit to the National Office by May 15. 

Date of report submission: 2018-05-01  

Name of School/College: Cedarville University  

Chapter Name & region: Epsilon Mu  Region IV-E 

Delegate who attended the Rho Chi Annual Meeting: Brenda Pahl  

Date Delegate’s name submitted: 2018-03-01  

Past year's officers and e-mail addresses 

President 

First Name 

Morgan  

Last Name 

Bailey  

Email 

morganraebailey@cedarville.edu  

Vice President 

First Name 

Belinda  

Last Name 

Dickson 

Email 

bodarkwah@cedarville.edu  

Secretary 

First Name 

Jessica  

Last Name 

Ward  

mailto:morganraebailey@cedarville.edu
mailto:bodarkwah@cedarville.edu


Email 

jaward@cedarville.edu  

Treasurer 

First Name 

Hannah  

Last Name 

Chittenden  

Email 

hchitten@cedarville.edu  

Historian 

First Name 

Vineeta  

Last Name 

Rao  

Email 

vineetarao@cedarville.edu  

New officers and e-mail addresses for next academic year 

(If not yet elected, please indicate date of anticipated election and report names within one week 

of election) 

2018-04-13 

New officers and e-mail addresses 

President 

First Name 

Michael  

Last Name 

Stouffer  

Email 

mstouffer@cedarville.edu  

Vice President 

mailto:jaward@cedarville.edu
mailto:hchitten@cedarville.edu
mailto:vineetarao@cedarville.edu
mailto:mstouffer@cedarville.edu


First Name 

Lyndsay  

Last Name 

Dickson 

Email 

ldickson@cedarville.edu  

Secretary 

First Name 

Janessa  

Last Name 

Krueger  

Email 

janessakrueger@cedarville.edu  

Treasurer 

First Name 

Zachary  

Last Name 

Sahadak  

Email 

zsahadak@cedarville.edu  

Historian 

First Name 

Jamie  

Last Name 

Huston  

Email 

jamielhuston@cedarville.edu  

Chapter advisor’s name and e-mail address 

First Name 

Brenda  

mailto:ldickson@cedarville.edu
mailto:janessakrueger@cedarville.edu
mailto:zsahadak@cedarville.edu
mailto:jamielhuston@cedarville.edu


Last Name 

Pahl  

Email 

bpahl@cedarville.edu  

Chapter advisor’s name and e-mail address 

[chapter-advisors] 

Introduction 

This was the first year that our chapter Epsilon Mu was active and we really had a successful 

year. 

Meetings Please provide information on meetings held in the following tabular format 

Date Attendance Agenda Action Steps 

2017-

08-18 
7/8 Introduction/first meeting 

We talked about what type of 

events when wanted to 

conduct for the year. 

2017-

09-06 
6/8 

Made a agenda on what to do for the 

entire year 

Set up dates and connections 

for the community event and 

the campus event 

2017-

10-10 
8/8 

Talked about the upcoming community 

event that was coming up in November 

Assigned responsibilities to all 

the members for the CCDA 

Diabetes Expo event 

2017-

11-06 
6/8 

Talked about final touches on the 

CCDA event and talked about what we 

wanted to do for the spring semester 

Getting details about 

conducting a PCAT review on 

campus 

Strategic Planning: What goals were set that relate to the Rho Chi mission? 

The goals that we set for this year was that we wanted to not only impact our campus but we also 

wanted to impact the community that surrounds us. The main goal for our community events was 

that we wanted to educate those in the community about the disease states and how they can 

improve their health. 

Activities  

There were two main events that we conducted this year. The first event that we conducted was 

the CCDA diabetes expo event. During this event, we conducted blood glucose and blood 

pressure screenings and provided the people with cards to take their readings home with them. 

This event was held in November and the students were also able to conduct a Q&A session at 

the end of the event for the diabetic patients to ask questions about their disease state. The 

mailto:bpahl@cedarville.edu


second event that we conducted was a PCAT review that we held during our spring semester. 

This was a chance for undergraduates from our campus and other surrounding campuses to come 

and learn tips and tricks on how to do well on the PCAT. 

Financial Budgeting 

We did not have any fundraising events this year, but this is something that we did encourage the 

new chapter to do now that we have become more established on campus. The money that we 

used for the event came for the dues at the beginning of the year.  

Installation Function 

The induction ceremony took place on April 13th, 2018 from 6-8pm and took place in our 

pharmacy building. We opened with a prayer and the new initiates and their guest were able to 

get some refreshments. Then we had our beloved professor, Rebecca Gryka, come and speak 

about what it means to leave a legacy. She is retiring this year and it was a great way to end the 

semester. 

 

Evaluation/Reflection 

I believe that the two events that we conducted turned out well and I truly believe that we made 

an impact on our campus and the community. This was our first year conducting events and this 

campus and next year have decided to keep the two events that we did this year and to expand on 

them next year. As president, I am extremely proud of all the hard work that the members have 

put into this year and know that they will do amazing things this coming year. 

 

Other Information 

N/A 

 

 


